
BellSouth Interconnection Services
675 West Peachtree Street
Atlanta, Georgia 30375

927dj7891404

Carrier Notification
SN91082795

Date: December 28, 2001

To: Unbundled Network Elements (UNE) Competitive Local Exchange Carriers
(CLECs)

Subject: UNE CLECs – REVISION TO SN91082632 - Changes to “J” and “N” CLEC Bills

Carrier Notification Letter SN91082632, originally posted on October 2, 2001, and updated on
November 9, 2001 and November 30, 2001 has been revised.  The letter announced the
implementation of upgrades to the BellSouth Billing and Accounts Receivable Infrastructure.
Implementation of these upgrades was scheduled to begin on November 9, 2001.  Due to a
requirement for additional internal testing, the upgrades did not begin as planned.  A new
schedule is provided via Carrier Notification Letter.

Please review the revised letter for details

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY MATEO CAYMOL FOR JIM BRINKLEY

Jim Brinkley – Senior Director
BellSouth Interconnection Services
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